
e-post has retired their service and AC has now implemented a new
way of providing your pay stubs. Check your e-mail to find out how

to activate your new account with Ceridian. 
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March the 8th, Happy

International Women’s Day.

AC Nursing celebrates with

all women in our profession 

Lent is a season to which

Christians recognize prior

to the Easter season. AC

recognizes all Christians

following the Lent

calendar to which fasting

occurs. 

AC Nursing celebrates St.

Patrick’s Day with all our

Irish colleagues on March

17 2022. Happy St

Patrick’s Day to all our Irish

colleagues.

It’s Spring Equinox 2022 and Clocks move forward, Happy Nowruz.
March 21 (Nowruz), is celebrated by people along the Silk Road for
more than 3000 years. AC Nursing wishes a Happy New Year to all

staff celebrating this Ancient New year Nowruz.

COVID-19 pandemic is the defining global health crisis of our time.
New crisis has emerged and has been more complex. AC Nursing
will support victims of this recent crisis and will do its best to help

them. Please put forth any suggestions on how our AC Nursing team
can contribute in assisting humanitarian support


